
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Planning Inspectorate 

Application by Associated British Ports for the Immingham Green Energy Terminal  
 
The Examining Authority’s first written questions and requests for information  
Issued on Wednesday 28 January 2024 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the Examining Authority’s first written questions and requests for 
information (ExA Q1) at Deadline 1.  The Maritime and Coastguard Agency (MCA) has an interest in works 
associated with the marine environment and the potential impact on the safety of navigation, access to ports, 
harbours and marinas, and any impact on our search and rescue obligations.  
 
Responses to the questions relevant to MCA can be found in the attached table.   
 
The MCA has responded to ABP’s draft Statement of Common Ground with MCA for them to submit to the 
ExA.   
   
Yours faithfully,  

 
Helen Croxson  
Marine Licensing and Consenting Lead 
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